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Dear Ladies, 

We once again find ourselves in the position of having to cancel our 

meeting for September. It is difficult to believe how life has changed 

since we heard of Covid 19: people working remotely via their 

computers, children having to be home schooled, wearing masks, 

using QR codes, and the tragedies of severe sickness and loss of life. 

Hospital resources are overstretched, and many businesses have had 

to shut down. 

So we should count the many blessings we have. With modern 

technologies, we can “zoom” or “Facetime” our families and friends, 

and most of us are very far from the difficulties of those on the front 

line. We are safe if we follow the rules. 

Spring has arrived with the most 

spectacular sunshine. It is such a 

great pleasure to be out and about,  

whether walking, gardening, or just  

sitting in the sun and reading. And  

if you get sick of all that, watch  

something via one of the many 

streaming services. Lots of series 

to get you addicted! 

Stay safe everyone, wear those  

masks, sanitise those hands, and  

stay at home. Maybe next month….. 

or the one after…if you are vaccinated! 

Happy birthday September Ladies 
Doreen Bridges  Doreen Chenery 

 Ann Dobb   Judy Everitt 

Bev Gardner  Sue MacLeod 

     Jeannette Williams 

Our two little dogs, 

enjoying the sun 


